
CLICK HERE 
to re-enroll 

and SAVE $100

SPCS Families,

As January closes I want to encourage you to complete your enrollment for the 2021-2022 school
year.  I am happy to announce that we already have over 30 new applicants waiting for their spot at
SPCS.  Thank you for spreading the word!  With that in mind, PLEASE complete your enrollment as
soon as you can.  We will begin filling spots with new students on the 16th.  

"And let us not grow weary of doing good, for in due season we will reap, if we do not give up."
Galatians 6:9

Have a great weekend!

Bobby Hunter
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Students have begun their chemistry studies and as part of understanding biochemistry, they
dissected an earthworm during Science lab. Students explored the structure of the organism and
learned how the organism’s digest and process energy.

Our 7th graders are participating in a hands-on, multi-day dissection
learning starfish anatomy. As our students progress in their biology studies,
they are implementing lab safety protocols as they discover the complexity
of God’s creatures.

8th Grade Dissection Activity

7th Grade Dissection Activity

2021 Track & Field Team Kierra A.
Cecilia A.

Bryson B. 
Clara B.
Maiya B.
Sean C.  

Kaitlyn D.
Jacob E.
Kate K.
Zach K.
Chloe L.
Cyrus L.

Miriya L.
Mateo M.
Bryce M.
Amelia R.

BJ S.
Cadence V.

Kennedy W. 
Saviah W.
Kasem W.Head Coach -  Natalie Taylor

     Asst Coach -  Kaylyn Hannon
(Both SPCS Alumni)

The first meet is Tuesday, February 16
at Calvary Christian.



Bowling Team Selected

First graders enjoyed brain-building play at the Glazer Children’s
Museum this week.  The trip inspired thoughtful questioning,
critical thinking, and pure imagination! 

1st Grade Museum Exploration

The 2021 Saints Bowling Team has their first match on
Wednesday, February 3rd at Sunrise Lanes.  Coach
Densa and Coach Mullins look forward to a great
season!  Congratulations on making the team!

Cooper B.
Adam C.
Colin C.

Marcus L.

Tristen P.
Logan P.
Faith S.

Caleb W.
Laila Y.

The Importance Of Prayer The importance of prayer was discussed in
Chapel this week and the students took time
to write out their prayer requests!



As the 8th grade students launch their chemistry studies, they are learning the
differences between molecules, atoms, elements, and polymers. Using ball-and-stick
model kits, students constructed molecules to see how many atoms were included in
the molecule as well as the type of chemical bonds.

8th Grade Chemistry Lab

Mrs. Hunter's Class read Freckle Juice this week and look what happened when they made it on
Friday...YIKES!  Here is what was in it - grape juice, lemon juice, ketchup, mustard, olive oil, salt and
pepper, mayonnaise, and onion!

1st Grade Freckles

SPCS
the perfect match

OPEN HOUSE
THURSDAY ~  2 .18 .21

5 :00-8 :00
GRADES K-8

 

Spread the Word


